


Dear Friendsé 
 
 

Lǘ Ƙŀǎ ōŜŜƴ ŀ ƭƻƴƎ ŀƴŘ ǎƻƳŜǘƛƳŜǎΣ ǊŀǘƘŜǊ ŀ ŘƛŦŦƛŎǳƭǘ ǘƛƳŜ ǎƛƴŎŜ ǿŜ ŦƛǊǎǘ ƘŜŀǊŘ ƻŦ {ǘŜǇƘŜƴΩǎ ŘŜŎƛǎƛƻƴ 
to join the regular army and thus leave the Parish. 
 
During that time there has been much work to be done by church 
members and officers and, hopefully, we have been able to 
achieve most if not all of what was needed. Of course much of the 
workload fell on Janet and her family and she worked tirelessly 
during the last few months to achieve what she set out to do. 
 
L ŦŜŜƭ ǘƘŀǘ ƛǘ ƛǎ Ƴŀƛƴƭȅ ŘǳŜ ǘƻ WŀƴŜǘΩǎ ƎƻƻŘ ƻŦŦƛŎŜǎ ǘƘŀǘ ǘƘŜ tŀǊƛǎƘ 
has come together as one and that we now work as one large 
family. Certainly our joint services are better attended now than 
ǘƘŜȅ ƘŀǾŜ ŜǾŜǊ ōŜŜƴΦ LǘΩǎ ƎǊŜŀǘ ǘƻ ŜȄǇŜǊƛŜƴŎŜ Ŧǳƭƭ ŎƘǳǊŎƘŜǎ ƻƴ 
many Sundays. Once again our thanks and good wishes go to 
Janet and her family for all that they have done for us. They now 
go to begin a new chapter in their lives, we pray to God that it will 
be a long and happy one. We have also lost Cath and Paul as they 
move to Bristol to enter a new time in their lives. Over the years Cath has organized the church 
ǎƛƴƎƛƴƎ ƎǊƻǳǇΣ ǇƭŀȅŜŘ ǘƘŜ ƻǊƎŀƴ ŀƴŘ ōŜŜƴ ǘƘŜ ¢ǊŜŀǎǳǊŜǊ ŀƴŘ ŀ t// ƳŜƳōŜǊ ŦƻǊ {ǘ aƛŎƘŀŜƭΩǎΦ tŀǳƭ ƻŦ 
course, was a churchwarden for several years and we will miss them both. Cath of course, is going 
on to train for ordination. 
 
However time goes on and we must now ready ourselves for the arrival of our new  
 

incumbent Reverend Chris Coupe and his wife Josie. Many of 
you will have noticed the work going on in the rectory in  
readiness for their arrival. For any of you who have not heard 
/ƘǊƛǎΩ ƛƴǎǘŀƭƭŀǘƛƻƴ ǎŜǊǾƛŎŜ ƛǎ ƻƴ {ŀǘǳǊŘŀȅ уth October at 3pm in 
{ǘ aƛŎƘŀŜƭΩǎ ŀƴŘ ǿŜ ƭƻƻƪ ŦƻǊǿŀǊŘ ǘƻ ǘƘŜƳ ŜƴƧƻȅƛƴƎ ŀ ƭƻƴƎ ŀƴŘ 
happy relationship with us. 
 
As time goes on I have been thinking about the incumbents I 
ƘŀǾŜ ƪƴƻǿƴ ŀǘ {ǘ aƛŎƘŀŜƭΩǎ ŀƴŘ ƘŜǊŜ L ŀǇǇŜƴŘ Ƴȅ ƭƛǎǘ όLΩƳ 
ǎǳǊŜ LΩƭƭ ƎŜǘ ƛǘ ǿǊƻƴƎ ōǳǘ ƘŜǊŜ ƎƻŜǎΦύ 
 

 
Rev Jelbart  Rev Terry Thake  Rev Colin Butler  Rev Jim Reid  
Rev Stephen Pratt    Rev Chris Coupe 

 
Yours in Christ 
Mike 



From the Registers 
 

Funerals 

 

Our sympathy to the family and 

friends of:  

 

26th June  

 

Glyn Thomas Howell  

 

Age 56 years  

 

Should I slip and lose the way  

The Lord will hold me fast,  

Should I chose to walk away  

Iõm firmly in His grasp. 

 

Though I walk through deathõs dark vale, 

His rod and staff are there  

I would not dare to walk this path  

Without His loving care.  

 

Although my hold on Him is light  

His loving arms are wide,  

What Heõs begun He will fulfil 

Till I am safe on Canaanõs side. 

 

What God is this who loves us so?  

Our future He has planned,  

Weõre ever safe in His embrace 

And none can snatch us from His hand.  

 

By Megan Carter  

 

The Church office at St Michaelõs is open from 9.30am to 12.30pm 

on Mondays and Thursdays for enquiries.  

Telephone  01782 839198  

Baptisms 

 

Welcome to the Church Family  

 

Dolton Rueban Roberts  

 

Scarlett Rose Bruce  

 

Holly Mai Bruce  

 

Chelsea Tina Irene Bruce  

 

 

 



!! Congratulations Rev Pat !!  


